
 

MEDIA 
RELEASE 

Electricity User Charge Announcement 
  

Following negotiations with the Department, Council has obtained funding to not increase the 
Electricity User Charge for this current quarter. 
 
As such, the current charge rate of $0.72 per kilowatt will remain in place for this billing period. 
 
Council would like to thank the Department for continuing to support this community. 
 
 

Andrew Roach 
GENERAL MANAGER 

7 October 2022 
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